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August 1, 2001

Bob Haynes

Department of Water Resources
1910 Northwest Boulevard
Coeur d’ Alene, Idaho

Dear Mr. Haynes:

e
Due to low flow not reachmg existing water rights, we would 1ike to°2 actlvate Dan Parks
as water master of the Twin Lakes Water District as of August ‘2’001

Sincerely,

4 D=l
Gordon D, Sylte



